
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 31st March 2023 

What we are learning

 English – exploring books by the same author; comparing texts, 

writing book reviews and comparisons

 Phonics – Revisiting Phase 5 sounds and digraphs 

 Maths – Multiplication – counting in 2s, 5s and 10s and making equal groups 

 Science – Wild flowers, garden plants and flowers

 RE – Why do Jewish families celebrate Shabbat?

 Art - Making moving pictures by using sliders, split pins and levers

 P.E – Maypole dancing and outdoor games 

 Computing – Animated Stories 

 Geography – Our local area 

Over the last week, the children have had great fun toasting their pitta bread 

and tasting their dips that they planned and made as part of their Design 

Technology lessons. They have also planted sugar snap peas and will be bringing 

these home to look after during Easter. They should return these to school after 

the break so that we can plant them within the school grounds. 

Next term’s first English topic is;

Books by the same author - Julia Donaldson.

Focus books; The Snail and the Whale,

A Squash and a Squeeze and Superworm!

School Council are holding a cake sale on Tuesday 25th for Leigh Base and 

Thursday 27th April at Brockham. They are raising money to buy some small food 

bins for the playground to compost fruit and vegetables to help our school to be 

more sustainable. 

Please can you support this by BAKING and bringing in your delicious bakes to 

school on the morning of the 25th or 27th. All cakes to the infant kitchen at 

Brockham and the hall at Leigh please.

Remember to place the pots on a saucer and keep 

them indoors, ideally on a sunny (ha ha we hope 

it’s sunny!) windowsill. They should be damp, but 

not soaked. Seedlings should appear before the 

holidays are over. 

Curriculum Day

You will now have received a letter about our upcoming Curriculum Day at Leigh. We are very 

much looking forward to some sunshine to go with our Outdoor growing and nature theme. If 

you have a DBS check and can help on the day, please let us know asap.


